
From: Perry, David <dperry@emd.sc.gov>
To: Perry, Daviddperry@emd.sc.gov

Date: 1/6/2017 4:11:32 PM 
Subject: Free Recovery Workshop - January 26, 2017

Attachments: Day of Recovery Training Gram.pdf 
Workshop Registration Form.docx

All,

On January 26th, 2017 from 9:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., South Carolina Emergency Management Division will host the
Annual Recovery Workshop at the Phillips Market Center in West Columbia.

State and local governments, private industry, voluntary agencies and other interested parties with a recovery
mission or interest are encouraged to attend. Speakers will address current recovery topics and provide updated
information across a variety of recovery disciplines.

Please feel free to forward this announcement to anyone else you feel would be interested in attending.

The workshop and lunch is free, but due to limited seating, registration is required. Please return the attached
registration form to dperry@emd.sc.gov no later than January 20th.

A finalized formal agenda will be published the week prior to the workshop. Looking very forward to having you on 
board this year! Feel free to call the number below if you have questions!

Best,
Dave

Dave Perry
Private Sector Coordinator
South Carolina Emergency Management Division
dperry@emd.sc.gov
Mobile: 803-609-3644
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